
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Blair, Yvonne B; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Conder, Haskell P
Subject: RE: BL-3 C141 request for initial and closure
Date: Thursday, May 10, 2018 4:51:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP5054_BL-3 Initial and closure C141.pdf

Dear Ms. Blair:
 
NMOCD database indicates State surface and mineral ownerships. NMSLO can verify.
 
If available, please provide photos of the repaired pipeline and if applicable, of the backfilled
segment.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-5054 closed. This
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Blair, Yvonne B <YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 8:17 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>
Subject: BL-3 C141 request for initial and closure
 
Olivia
 
I do apologize, to avoid confusion I am resending all information as a new email with all requested
data. I will also look respond to original email. I have placed all data in a PDF format with a map
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showing Range, Township, and Section. You are correct this line is located  32.2323, -103.5602 puts
the BL- pipeline in Section 10F-24S-33E.
 
Please see attached pictures of excavation and initial response. When the trench was opened no
contaminates were seen and the second pictures shows the line to be flagged correctly.
 
Thanks
 
 
Yvonne Blair
Compliance Coordinator
DCP Midstream
5301 Sierra Vista Dr
Carlsbad, NM 88220
575-361-2406
 
 


